Central Maine United
Board Meeting

Saturday Dec 12th
Colby College Trophy Room

Attendees:

· Gavin Ducker 

· Chris McPherson 

· Walter Carlow 

· Jen Holsten 

· Terri Dufour 

· Mike Falla 

Discuss last minutes

Last meeting’s minutes were discussed and approved

Walter Carlow presented the Treasurer’s report, highpoints were:
· The accounts have been set up and we should getting close to closing the Terriers account

· The member clubs will be contacted to collect the start up funds that have been agreed upon.

· Walter presented how the accounts are going to be reported

Election Vice President of Travel
· After temporary putting off the election of the Vice President of Travel.   Mike Fallo was elected unanimously to the position

Registrar appointment
· It has previously decided that the Registrar would be an unpaid position

· We agreed to ask Monica Towne if she would assume the role of Registrar.  Gavin agreed to ask her.

· In the event that Monica should decline the offer, it was agreed to ask Chuck Calkins if he would assume the role.

Premier Budget approval
· Gavin presented the proposed premier team budget

· This budget had already been shared with Dwayne and Rich, who have reservations about the costs.
· It was presented that Dwayne and Rich are in discussions and thinking of going to a different club.  If they leave then the budget numbers will need to be reworked because we will be down to two premier teams

· The budget was approved based on three premier teams
Club coaching panel approval
· The coaches meeting still needs to be held.  Jen will contact Jon and help get this item moving.

Club coaching nights
· We will be having two night three sessions
· U12 and lower – one session

· U13 and higher – one session boys, and one session girls

· Session in Feb and March

Jason Higgins
· Jen to follow up with Jason his current status

Director of communications
· Gavin presented a need for a director of communication, then volunteered to be the person, and to provide regular communication.

Any other business.

· Gavin to send to Chris and Mike the link to post on the web site

· Mike Fallo agreed to send an email to all the players who have signed up so far.

· Chris McPherson agreed to get and put the player registration information of the web site

· Next meeting Board meeting will be on December 16, 2009 at 7:00

